
  
 

 

Bromley Primary School Screening  
Care Coordination Centre 

Central Court 
1 Knoll Rise 

Orpington 
Kent BR6 0JA 

 
Telephone: 0208 315 8719 

Email Address: bromh.BPSS@nhs.net 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP) will soon be underway at your child’s 
school, for children in Reception and Year 6. Vision Screening will also be taking place for 
children in Reception. 
 
Some Reception children did not receive their vision screening in school last year. If your child 
did not receive their vision screening and is under 6 years of age at the time we are visiting their 
school, they will also be offered vision screening. You will need to follow the instructions towards 
the end of this letter, regarding registering on parent portal, to receive further information, results, 
or to opt your child out of screening. 
 
If your child did not receive their vision screening in school last year and is aged 6 or over at the 
time we visit their school, they will not be able to be screened. You are advised to take your child 
for a vision screening at your local optician. This will be free of charge and your child will receive 
the correct screening for their age. 
 
If you haven’t already done so, please remember to register for a School Health Parent Portal 
account so you can read more about the programme and access your child’s results following 
their screening. 
 
What do I need to do? 
 
Step 1. Click the link below, this will take you to the registration landing page 
 
Step 2. Log in and fill in your child’s information 
 
Step 3. Read the information provided and SUBMIT the form 
 
Step 4. Once you are linked with your child’s results you will be able to opt out of the NCMP 

and/or vision screening if you wish and read more information about the screening 
programme.  

 
http://qlink.uk/BROMth156/140449 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Abigail Phillipou  
0-19 Service Lead Bromley 
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